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Comments: I am writing to urge you to do all that is necessary to keep Montlure Church Camp open for the

coming season. There are few places in all of Arizona that have done more good for the community than this

camp. The Windes cabin was for many years the closest private cabin to the camp, and remains one of the

closest to this day. One of my most pleasant memories of childhood is that of hearing the children at Montlure

singing campfire songs in the evening. The camp and the people who run it have been exceedingly good

neighbors for my 61 years, and were dearly missed in the years after the Wallow Fire until they reopened last

year. During all that time, the people associated with the camp have been exceedingly good stewards for the

environment, and I am certain they will continue to act in such a way and will work diligently with the USFS to

ensure they continue to act in the best interests of the forest. Should you have any questions, please contact me

via any of the method listed above.
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